Information Technology Report – April 10
Submitted by: Sharon Cain
The District Bulletins have been published from D1, D3, D7&8, and D10.  I have received any from the other zones.
The Home page has been updated with upcoming meetings, conferences, training and the convention.
Please send me any other dates you wish included.
Thanks to Debbie Bostock’s bulletin, I had info for the upcoming Spring conference to include.

I am planning to take some time this summer to make the site easier to navigate and find things.  Any suggestions are welcome.


